
 

NEWSLETTER       DECEMBER 

KENORA SKATING CLUB HAS SUCCESS STORIES 

KENORA STARSKATERS CAME BACK FROM WINNIPEG SUPER SKATE & SKATE THUNDER BAY 
COMPETITION WITH SUCCESS.  WE SENT 4 OF OUR STARSKATERS TO WINNIPEG AND 4 TO 
SKATE THUNDER BAY AT THE END OF NOVEMBER AND THEY REPRESENTED US WELL.   
 
SKATE CANADA INTRODUCED THE NEW COMPETITION STRUCTURE THIS YEAR STAR 1-5.  WITH 
SKATERS IN STAR 1-3 BEING ASSESSED WITH REPORT CARDS AND STAR 4 & UP WITH 
RANKINGS.  THE SKATERS LOVED GETTING THEIR REPORT CARDS. 
 
CONGRATS TO ALL OF OUR STARSKATERS WHO COMPETED; 
LAUREN MACK, EMILY WHITING, HAYLEE CREED, JAEDEN DESJARLAIS, ABIGAIL BUCKLE, EMMA 
GODBOUT, LAUREN SHARP & AVERY DESJARLAIS.   
 
CONGRATS TO ALL OF OUR SKATERS WHO RECENTLY ATTENDED AND PASSED TESTS THIS PAST 
MONTH. 
Lauren Mack – Westminster, Haylee Creed – Starlight, Emily Whiting – Quickstep, Jaeden 
Desjarlais – 10 Fox & Jr. Bronze Skills, Abigail Buckle – Fiesta, Emma Godbout – 10 Fox, 14 Step 
& Sr. Bronze Skills, Lauren Sharp – Willow, Avery Desjarlais – Swing, Willow, Preliminary 
Freeskate  
 
WE WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO CONGRATULATE ALL OF THE CANSKATE 
SKATERS WHO HAVE RECEIVED RIBBONS AND BADGES OVER THIS FIRST SESSION.  I HAVE 
INCLUDED A REPORT CARD IN THIS NEWSLETTER SO THAT ALL OF THE PARENTS CAN SEE WHAT 
THEIR CHILD HAS ACCOMPLISHED TO DATE. 
 



WE ARE PLANNING OUR CANSKATE ELEMENT 
EVENT ON WEDNESDAY DEC. 17.  THIS IS A FUN 
EVENT FOR ALL OF OUR CANSKATERS.  A CHANCE 
FOR THEM TO SHOWCASE WHAT THEY HAVE 
LEARNED SO FAR.  WE WILL HAVE CERTIFICATES  
HOT CHOCOLATE AND CANDY CANES FOR 
EVERYONE WHEN THEY HAVE COMPLETED THEIR 
CIRCUIT.  
 
We are always looking for group reps for Canskate 1, Canskate & Star 1.  If you are interested 
please contact the club at our information above. 
 
 

     
  
 
REMEMBER “PROGRESS IS A PROCESS”.  ALL SKATERS PROGRESS DIFFERENTLY.  SKATING IS AN 
INDIVIDUAL SPORT SO ALWAYS COMPETE AGAINST YOURSELF. 
 

COACHES CORNER: 

I WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS TIME TO THANK ALL OF YOU FOR YOUR ON-GOING SUPPORT OF THE 

KENORA SKATING CLUB.   PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR FEEDBACK IN WHAT YOU 

LIKE ABOUT OUR PROGRAMS BUT ALSO THINGS THAT WE COULD BE DOING BETTER.  WITH ALL OF THE 

CHANGES IN PROGRAMMING THAT ARE COMING UP, IT IS IMPORTANT TO KEEP THE COMMUNICATION 

OPEN WITH ALL OF YOU TO MAKE SURE THAT EACH AND EVERY SKATER IS ABLE TO HAVE THEIR OWN 

SUCCESS. 

CANSKATE FIRST SESSION BACK ON THE ICE IS  
THURSDAY JAN. 8, 2015 & 
TUESDAY JAN. 13, 2015 
 

CLUB CONTACT 
 

skatinginkenora@shaw.ca 

 

www.skatinginkenora.com 
 

807-547-2512 

THE CLUB WILL COMMUNICATE THROUGH OUR WEB PAGE AT www.skatinginkenora.com  WE WILL 
POST SPECIAL EVENTS, ICE CHANGES AND OTHER IMPORTANT INFO AND REMINDERS ON THIS PAGE 
SO PLEASE CHECK IT OFTEN. 

 

mailto:skatinginkenora@shaw.ca
http://www.skatinginkenora.com/
http://www.skatinginkenora.com/


WE HAVE SOME ICE CANCELLATIONS COMING UP THEY ARE AS FOLLOWS 
 

CANSKATE;           DEC. 18 – JAN. 8 
STAR 1;                  DEC. 18 – JAN. 8 
 

   

To our STARSkaters:   

CHRISTMAS ICE SCHEDULE; 
MONDAY DEC. 22 & DEC. 29  – 5:30 – 7:00 P.M. 
TUESDAY DEC. 23 & DEC. 30 – 8:30 – 10:00 A.M. & 4:00 – 6:00 P.M. 

 

WISHING YOU ALL A SAFE AND HAPPY HOLIDAY 

  

 
 

 


